PARLIAMENT OF THE CZECH REPUBLIC

THE SENATE

VÁCLAV HAMPL

CHAIRMAN OF THE COMMITTEE ON EUROPEAN UNION AFFAIRS

Prague, 24 April 2015

Dear colleague,

I would like to inform you that I had the pleasure to host a meeting of representatives of the European Affairs Committees of the Visegrad Group countries and a delegation from the Committee on European Integration of the Parliament of Georgia as a special guest in Prague on 14 April 2015.

Our regular deliberations are usually held in the run-up to the COSAC plenary, which was also the case of our Prague meeting. We had a chance to exchange views on two highly topical issues. First, we discussed energy security within the context of the proposals published by the European Commission at the end of February. Second, we focused on the state of play of the Eastern Partnership before the Riga Summit.

Enclosed you will find the Conclusions adopted by the representatives of the European Affairs Committees of the Senate and the Chamber of Deputies of the Czech Republic, the Senate and the Sejm of the Republic of Poland and the National Council of the Slovak Republic.

I am looking forward to meeting you soon in Riga.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Lolita ČIGĀNE

Chairwoman of the European Affairs Committee

Saeima